
Community Input Meeting on October 19 at 7pm 
 

On October 19, 2021, the Euharlee City Council will hold their regular 
work session at the Euharlee Presbyterian Church. 
 
The agenda of the work session is to hear input from the community 
regarding the potential redevelopment of Osborne Park. 
 
All the community is invited to provide the council with their thoughts 
and wishes for the future of Osborne Park. 
 
The city wants to create a master plan for the redevelopment of 
Osborne Park.  The possibilities are many and we want community 
input at the beginning of the planning stage.  The design may 
include a new larger pavilion, a corn hole and horseshoe 
tournament area, a frisbee golf course, trail with outdoor exercise 
equipment for adults and youth, a dog park, an amphitheater and 
possibly a splash pad.  Also, an area for food trucks or it may include 
some small structures for permanent or seasonal activities.   
 
Please plan to attend and contribute to the possibilities; or please 
respond to the following survey with your thoughts about features 
you would like included in the plan. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HNV8PCT 
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